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Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240032.

Thank you!



Charlie Smith

From: Olga Kroslak <gogijoe76@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 1:30 PM

To: Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; Office of Chairman La Rosa;
Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner
Clark

Subject: Letter of Thanks to the PSC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
Dear Commissioners: Clark, Passidomo, Graham, LaRosa and Fay,

We are writing to express our sincere gratitude for your decision not to approve the proposed EU sewer
installation plan. Your thoughtful consideration of its potential impact on our community has not gone
unnoticed, and we deeply appreciate your commitment to prioritizing the well-being of the citizens you serve.
We are also deeply appreciative of your efforts to listen to our voices and to take action that aligns with the
best interests of both the people and the natural surroundings that we cherish.

Your decision demonstrates a clear understanding of the concerns raised by residents, including the
environmental, financial, and logistical challenges associated with such a project. By listening to the voices of
the community and taking those concerns into account, you have shown a level of leadership that fosters trust
and confidence in our local government.

Please know that your efforts to ensure responsible and equitable decision making are greatly valued. It is
reassuring to have leaders like you who actively advocate for practical and sustainable solutions that align with
the interest of the public.

Once again thank you for your dedication and service to our state.

Warm Regards,

Joseph Kroslak and Family - 9424 Rum Runner Rd., LGl

PO Box 1037
Riverview, FL 33568



Charlie Smith

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

David Stubbs <david@DavidStubbsDesign.com>

Tuesday, April 1, 2025 1:27 PM

Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of
Commissioner Fay

Susanne Stubbs

Docket No. 20240032-SU Waste water service proposal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Commissioners,

Thank you for your time and due diligence in the consideration of this proposal.

As a design professional familiar with systems, I never understood there was a demonstrated need or if in fact
this need could be established if science was followed. If data doesn’t support the need, it is in my opinion
illogical for a utility to place what appears to be an open-ended, unrealistic cost structure creating duplication to
what’s working. Unfortunately, a series of grinders and battery backup systems goes against simplicity. If its
not broke, don’t change it and place the burden upon a group of people still reeling from the destruction of 3

hurricanes.

Be Well,

David A Stubbs I

352 S Gulf Blvd

Placida, FL
706.338.3204
www.DavidStubbsDesign.com




